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Dear Patients,

| hope this letter finds you in good health.

This letter is to inform you of Dr. Hai leaving Maeville Pediatrics on May 21, 2024. You are
receiving this letter because your children may have visited with Dr. Hai during her tenure with
Maeville Pediatrics. We wish Dr. Hai all the best in her future endeavors.

It is very important to us and Dr. Hai that your children maintain continuous healthcare. For
assistance with scheduling an appointment with another provider in our office, you may call
(832) 582-7146. Our group practice currently includes the following providers:

» Martha Mae Sissa, MD

» Cynthia Mahesh, MD

* Alexis Glover MSN, APRN, CPNP-PC

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Practice Administrator, Sylvia Harris.
She can be reached at sylvia.harris@maevillepediatrics.com.

Sincerely,

Martha Sissa, MD
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